
  
 
 
 

Monday, March 10, 2025 
 
Good morning.  We will be back in 30 seconds with your morning announcements. 
 
 
 
Part 2 of our District Championship Wrestling Coverage. 
Last week we mentioned the amazing feats of our grade 8 wrestlers but our 6/7's were equally 
spectacular. Jared the Just placed fourth. Rio the Rambunctious and Peter the Great placed third. 
Oliver of Fleet Feet and Janet “go for the jugular" both placed second. We had three champions in the 
grade 6/7 division. Marcus the Calm, Sepehr the tenacious and Jacob “Mr. Consistency" T brought 
home the blue. Congratulations again to all our wrestlers! See you all tomorrow at lunch in the MPR. 
 
 
 
Any boys and girls interested in playing rugby there is an important sign-up meeting tomorrow in the 
MPR at Nut Break. 
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